Living with diabetes is difficult right now, faced with uncertainty that comes with the coronavirus and the recent news reports linking diabetes with an increased risk of dying from COVID-19 it is more important than ever to take control of your condition and access appropriate support when you need it.  We have adapted our our services to be able to continue to provide the care you need. 

All of our diabetes services continue to provide care and support through telephone, virtual and online clinics, with face-to-face care available where appropriate, such as foot care clinics. Together with local health and care partners we have developed some information online 

https://www.eastlondonhcp.nhs.uk/ourplans/diabetes

to support you through this period and we encourage you to read this information and use the information and education that is available. The NHS continues to be here if you need us. 
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